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December 13th, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill 

Montreal,
University,
Q,ue.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I am writing to give you the story of the 
actions of the Students’ Executive Council in connection 
with an article which appeared in the ’’McGill Daily” on 
November 30th, 1932, called ”Beer Infuses Students With 
Care-Free Jollity”.

At a meeting of the Students' Executive 
Council held on December 5th, at which were present 
Messrs. Nesbitt, Ebbitt, Wayland, Seybold, Watt, Sparkes,Painter, 
Talbot, Miss Dawson ancf Miss Lynch, this article was brought 
up for discussion by the President of the Students' Society,
Mr. Deane Nesbitt. In his discussion he stated that he had 
received considerable unfavourable criticism with regard to 
the wisdom and good judgment of printing this article. The 
Editor-in-Chief of the "McGill Daily", Mr. Talbot, when 
questioned by the President, stated that this was the first 
that he had heard of this unfavourable criticism and that he 
did not know who wrote the article referred to, and further 
stated that he would see that articles on beer would not 
appear again.

After a good deal of discussion on the part 
of the Council, it was moved, seconded and carried that in 
view of the past difficulties with the "McGill Daily”, and in 
view of the unfavourable criticism regarding this article, 
and in view of the unsatisfactory results obtained by the 
methods we have adopted in the past, we suspend the writer 
of the above mentioned article "Beer Infuses Students With 
Care-Free Jollity", or the person responsible for allowing 
it to be printed in the "McGill Daily”, this suspension to 
continue until the end of the College Year.


